
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/29/2018 7:29:51 PM

First name: Justin

Last name: O&amp;#39;Farrell
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Comments: I strongly ask you continue to Allow motorized access to Chugach National Forest and Prince William

Sound.   I have been raised in riding snowmobiles and ATV's riding mountain bikes it these mountains,  I have

been teaching my kids how to ride responsibly and enjoy all the PWS and CNF have to offer.   My son is now 17

and we have travailed quite a bit Europe, mid west, South America and he always keeps saying there really is

nothing that compares to Alaska when it comes to out doors and he cant imagine ever living some where else.

We hunt, we fish, we ride ATV's and snowmobiles, we back country ski, we Fat tire bike. Some of our favorite

places are Resurrection Pass summer and Winter (when it's open), Summit, Lost lake,

Wittier, Gun site, eureka, Thompson Pass in Valdez area.  Please keep motorized access in the CNF and PWS

there hundreds of thousands or Square Miles to share.

 

Sincerely, 

 

Justin O'Farrell and Family


